
State Librarian’s Report 
November 26, 2001 to January 29, 2002 

 
Agency 

 
Met with the Governor Office of Budget and Program Planning to discuss state’s 
fiscal status and 2003 and 04 budget requests.   
 
Meet with Legislative Audit staff to review the start of MSL’s biennial agency 
audit.  
 
Hosted a staff holiday breakfast, with program managers. 
 
Arranged a staff workshop regarding the retention of e-mail.  
 
Met with MLA lobbyists to review plans for the upcoming session.  
 
Facilitated meeting of the state agency librarians’ roundtable.   
 
Hosted Brian Wolf, the new Chief Information Officer of the State, for 
presentations at MSL. 
 
Attended SummitNet Executive Council (SEC) meeting. 
 

State Library Resources 
 
Facilitated two planning meeting for the Library Development Department and 
the Talking Book Library. 
 
Attended Higher Education’s Committee meeting regarding an integrated library 
system.   
 
Facilitated a Networking Task Force meeting.   
 

NRIS 
 
Attended Montana Geographic Information Council (MGIC) meeting. 
 
Attended NRIS advisory council meeting.  
 
 


